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National Cadet and National Junior League matches on the weekend of November 28-29 are the latest national
events to be cancelled.

The NJL first-round matches at Stowmarket and Bristol on Sunday November 29, plus all second-round matches
due to take place on Saturday November 28, are cancelled.

In the NCL, the first-round match at Stowmarket and the second-round match at Wood Green on November 29
are also off.

The fixtures have been called off six weeks in advance of the events, as per the published policy – to view our
coronavirus cancellation policy click here.
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